
Cherry, Brian K 
11/1/2011 7:18:57 AM 
'cj s@cpuc .ca.gov' (cj s@cpuc .ca.gov) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Reportable Gas Incident at I Redacted 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 06:49 AM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Harden, Lorene R; Redacted 
Subject: RE: Reportable Gas Incident at Redacted 

(GE&O): Redacted ;GE&O) 

At approximately 6:00PM on 10/31/11, PG&E was notified of a 3rd party dig-in. A contractor bored into 
a 1 1/4 in plastic service. PG&E arrived on site at 6:05AM. There were no fatalities or injuries. Damage 
was less than S50K. 

This incident was reported due to Sacramento Media arriving on scene at 5:15AM on 11/1/11 as the 
crews were finishing up repairs. 

This incident was reported to the CPUC at 11/1/11 6:27AM. 

If you have any questions please contact IRedacted 

SB GT&S 0608099 


